Information concerning influenza A H1N1 

As you know the flu season is winding down, however, the H1N1 flu is making it’s way around the country. The best source of information to keep informed about this influenza is on the web at:

www.hhs.gov
www.cdc.gov
www.pandemicflu.gov
www.dshs.state.tx.swineflu
Information on these web sites is in both English and Spanish.

Stopping the spread of germs at work, as posted on the CDC website include:

Take care to:

· Cover your mouth and nose when you sneeze or cough

· Clean your hands often

· Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth

· Stay home when you are sick and check with a health care provider when needed

· Practice other good health habits.

Cough or sneeze into a tissue and throw it away. Cover your cough or sneeze if you do not have a tissue. Then, clean your hands, and do so every time you cough or sneeze.

When available, wash your hands – with soap and warm water – then rub your hands vigorously together and scrub all surfaces. Wash for 15 to 20 seconds. It is the soap combined with the scrubbing action that helps dislodge and remove germs.

Avoid touching your eyes, nose, or mouth. Germs are often spread when a person touches something that is contaminated with germs and then touches their eyes, nose, or mouth. Germs can live for a long time (some can live for 2 hours or more) on surfaces like doorknobs, desks, and tables.

